Date: June 30, 2014

To: Mr. Glen Dental
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2100 Renaissance Blvd. Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

It was good to see you again here in Hampton during the NRC's annual public meeting on the 23rd. I appreciate your "recognizing" me and introducing me to Mel and other members of your panel.

At the opening of the meeting, as is proper, the many individuals in attendance that have responsibilities on or connected to your "team" were introduced. Each stood to be recognized and told what their responsibility is. This was done quickly and I could not write down their names and jobs fast enough. If that information was available at the meeting, I missed it.

Would you be kind enough to provide me, in a form as they sat at the Hampton meeting (see below), with their names and list what their jobs entail? They were there for a reason, I'm sure, and I'd like to know, more specifically, what their connection is. Some are involved more locally which will be important information for me also.

Also, I would like a copy of the report made, or to be written, on the meeting when available.

Thank you,

Don Tilbury (concerned citizen)

PS: I will be forwarding my comments on the meeting soon.